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CHICAGO, IL – (October 16, 2018) –Today the Brain Research Foundation community 

mourns the passing of Paul Allen, founder of The Allen Institute for Brain Research and 

distinguished business pioneer as co-founder of Microsoft and others. In its short 

history, the Allen Institute has made significant contributions to neuroscience with its 

work to map the brain and central nervous system. Mr. Allen’s open approach to 

neuroscience, whereby the institute’s discoveries are readily accessible to researchers, 

has been a tremendous gift to neuroscience. Brain Research Foundation is pleased to 

have collaborated with The Allen Institute on much needed funding for research to 

facilitate the discovery of scientific knowledge for diseases such as Alzheimer’s, multiple 

sclerosis, autism, brain tumors and spinal cord injuries.  We extend our heartfelt 

condolences to the Allen family while expressing our great appreciation for his vision 

and generosity that has advanced our field. 

 

About Brain Research Foundation 
Brain Research Foundation supports neuroscience research that leads to advanced 

understanding of brain function in children and adults. This Foundation is committed to 

advance discoveries that will lead to novel treatments and prevention of all neurological 

diseases.  We deliver this commitment through research grant programs - which provide 

initial funding for innovative research projects – and educational programs for 

researchers and the general public.  
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